
REDISTRICTING PUBLIC HEARING FOR FINAL PLAN 
October 25, 2021 

 

Bob Frank opened the Public Hearing of the Richland County Final Plan for redistricting at 6:00 

p.m., Monday, October 25, 2021, in the County Board Room at 181 West Seminary Street and 

via videoconference and teleconference. 

 

Committee members present included: Bob Frank, Shaun Murphy-Lopez, Bobbi Ann Goplin, 

Dorothy Thompson, Chad Cosgrove, Susie Hauri, and Alan Lins. Aaron Joyce and John Poole 

were absent. Others present included: Derek Kalish, County Clerk, Lynn Newkirk, GIS 

Technician, Tammy Wheelock, Deputy County Clerk, Mary Brewer and Don Seep. 

 

After three attempts of calling for public comment and in return hearing none, Frank closed the 

Public Hearing at 6:05 p.m. 
  

 

Tammy Wheelock  

        Richland County Deputy Clerk 


